
Dear Delegates of the World Food Programme Committee,

Welcome to CIMUN V! My name is Chloe Oh, a junior at Korea International School, and it is
my honor to serve as the President of the World Food Programme. This year, we will concentrate
on enhancing agrifood systems to accelerate climate action. Agrifood systems are essential to
combating climate change.

As delegates, it is imperative that you ensure your country's robust representation in debates and
contribute to the creation of comprehensive resolutions aimed at improving existing agrifood
systems. Despite an increase in financial support for climate change, investments in agrifood
systems remain less than 20% of the total. Hence, your collaboration with fellow delegates is
appreciated and will significantly impact your country's economy and hasten climate action.

Lastly, CIMUN V presents an invaluable opportunity for you to develop as a delegate. I urge you
to engage fully in committee sessions and take pride in your contributions both prior to and
during the conference. I look forward to meeting all of you this fall. Should you have any
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at ohchloe119@gmail.com.

Highest regards,
Chloe Oh
President of the World Food Programme
Korea International School ‘26


